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Our ref: 1800.22 
 
 
22 March 2022 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on 6 March 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
1. How many British Muslim employees have you recruited? Please provide figures for every year 
since 2010. 
 
2. What is the average length of service? 
 
3. How many British Muslims have you employed in communications/media roles since 2010? 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 21 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner is not required to disclose information which is reasonably 
accessible by other means.  
 
The information you require can be found at: 
www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk 
 
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
with Section 21 (1) of the act being applied. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom 
of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
carolinehenrypcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 

http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/
mailto:carolinehenrypcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk


 
 

 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ruth Rolling 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 


